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Dear Colleagues, 
 
 

It is my pleasure to invite you and your fine ensemble to our Annual Showcase of Bands to be held on 
November 6, 2017 at the Covina Valley USD Sports Complex. Judging for this tournament will be 
provided by the SCSBOA (including Percussion) and is one of the final events to submit a score for the 
SCSBOA Championships. The fee for this tournament will be $250.  Please make checks payable to SHHS 
Band Boosters. We will determine the performance order based off of when your complete application 
and fee is received. Due to the fact this is a weekday show, space is limited and will fill up fast ! 

 

It is our goal to provide a tournament that you will want to return to year after year! Please contact 
me at the number listed above if you have any questions. 

 
 

Please return your completed application, forms, and fee (payable to SHHS Band Boosters) to: 
 

 
 

South Hills H.S. Music Department 
Mike Wooten, Director 
645 S. Barranca St. 
West Covina, CA. 91791 

 

 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
Mike Wooten 
Director of Bands 
South Hills High School


